
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:  VFW Option Agreement 
 
MEETING DATE: April 18, 2023 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

The VFW is requesting a purchase option for a piece of city property along the north and west 

side of their building (see attached survey).  This request was brought to the proper boards about 

a year ago to present them their project.  They want to build a deck on the north and west side 

that overlooks the river (see attached).   

 

The Option Agreement will be for 3 years and describes the terms of the purchase agreement.  

The sale will be for $1 but will have reversionary interest in case the VFW does not complete the 

development.  Veteran’s Lane will remain open for traffic 

 

The property will be sold “As-Is”.    

 

The public hearing and ordinance for the sale of the property will be held when the parties come 

to terms with the Purchase Agreement and the VFW reaches their fundraising goals. 

 

The Option Agreement has been reviewed and approved by the Finance Committee. 

 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please approve the Option Agreement with the VFW for the right to purchase 3,300 Sq. Feet +-  
of Lot 1 as provided in the agreement. 
 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the Option Agreement with the VFW for the right to purchase 
3,300 Sq. Feet +-  of Lot 1 as provided in the agreement. 
 

 


















